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OFFICIAL ANNOUNCEMENT OF THE ELECTION OF THE GENERAL COUNCIL 

 

With great joy, we announce that today, July 19, 2017, after a time of prayerful discernment, invoking 

the Holy Spirit, the Chapter Assembly has elected the following General Councilors: 

 

Vicar General and First Councilor: Sr. Serena Pinotti 

Second Councilor:    Sr. Maria Susana Diaz Gonzalez 

Third Councilor:    Sr. Karla Cilene de Sousa Bezerra 

Fourth Councilor:    Sr. Anna Maria Iannetti 

 

 

 

In Christ, 

Communication Committee  

Sr. Nina, Sr. Pia, Sr. Susana, Sr. Karla 


